
 

 
 

 

January 13, 2017 

 

 

PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

To Our Valued Customers:  

 

Please be advised of a 5% increase for all Polyguard membrane products 

effective 02/01/2017. 

 

Orders placed prior to this date will receive the current pricing.   

 

Updated pricing will be available on the website ptffabricators.com    

  

As always, we appreciate your business.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Obed Mendoza 

PTF Operations Manager 

obed@ptffabricators.com 
 
 
       
PO Box 543· Denison, TX  75020· (888) 464-0556 fax· (903) 464-0558 

mailto:obed@ptffabricators.com

